
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 4, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Travis Wyatt, Radiation Safety Officer 
Element Technical Services, LLC 
675 Hereford Lane 
Casper, Wyoming 82609 
 
SUBJECT:  LICENSEE NOTIFICATION AND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF WITHDRAWAL OF 
AMENDMENT REQUEST 
 
Dear Mr. Wyatt: 
 
By application dated June 25, 2020, you submitted an amendment request to receive approval 
to perform non-routine maintenance on your fixed gauges.  On October 7, 2020, I sent you an 
email containing a request for additional information.  On November 17, 2020, you indicated that 
you were having issues scheduling training as part of the request for additional information, and 
on December 3, 2020, you withdrew your request to amend the license.  If you wish to re-submit 
this amendment request once you have the necessary information, please submit a new 
amendment request via email to our licensing assistant at carol.hill@nrc.gov. 
 
In addition, by letter dated September 3, 2020, you informed the NRC of the change of your 
corporate radiation safety officer as of October 1, 2020.  Please be advised that your request 
does not require a modification to your existing material license, as the radiation safety officer 
on your materials license remains the same.  
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC’s document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

       
 

Casey Alldredge, Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing and Decommissioning Branch 
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From: Alldredge, Casey
To: Travis Wyatt
Subject: Element Technical Services Acknowledgement of Withdrawal of Amendment Request
Date: Friday, December 4, 2020 8:12:00 AM
Attachments: Element Technical Services, LLC; License No 49-35541-01; Docket No 030-39067; Control Nos 622886,

622980.pdf

Good morning Travis,
Please see the attached letter which acknowledges your withdrawal of the amendment request
provided to the NRC in an application dated June 25, 2020.  The attached letter also acknowledges
your letter, dated September 3, 2020, notifying the NRC of the change in the corporate RSO.  This
change did not require any amendment to your NRC license.
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
Thanks,
 
Casey Alldredge
Health Physicist
Materials Licensing and Decommissioning Branch
Region IV, USNRC
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